Wendy Strangeway _ _ _ _
From: Hilary Saunders

Sent: 10 May 2016 09:11

To: Wendy Strangeway

Subject: FW: NYM/2016/0311/FL

Mrs Hilary Saunders
Planning Team Leader
Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority The Old Vicarage Bondgate Helmsley York
Y062 5BP

Tel. no. 01439 772700
Web: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

From: Vicki Stanhope

Sent: 10 May 2016 09:03

To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Ref: NYM/2016/0311/FL

Dear Mrs Saunders

Further to our conversation yesterday (9th May20186), | am writing to confirm that there will be no CO2
emissions created from the site proposed due to no electricity or heating used.

We would like to extend our buildings due to the winters becoming longer and wetter, we also would like to
minimise the wastage created by water damaged produce. By doing this, we also reduce the risks to the
people working on the site as no sheeting down is necessary for produce stored outside, as we have done
in previous years.

During the winter months we bring all stock indoors to prevent poaching and damaging the land, therefore
good quality feed and bedding is required.

Yours sincerely
Victoria Stanhope on behalf of Mathew Eddon

Sent from my iPhone






